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19/06/2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to our Sports Day on Monday 23rd June, and would like to 
share a few important updates and details. 

Please note a change to the start time: Sports Day will now begin at 2:00 PM, not 1:00 PM as previously 
communicated. We apologise for any confusion this may have caused and appreciate your 
understanding. 
 
During the event, you are warmly invited to move around the field with your child as they take part in 
the different activities.  
There will be 7 stations in total, including a drinks station to help everyone stay refreshed. We are 
hoping to finish with a running event in which everyone (including the grown-ups) are encouraged to 
work as team to achieve as many laps around the field as possible. 
 
Children will change into their PE kit in school. Please make sure that they have a sun hat/sun cream if 
the weather is warm. We are planning to go ahead, rain or shine however in the unlikely events of 
extreme weather we will communicate any changes on the day. 

We are excited to share this fun and active afternoon with you, and thank you in advance for your 
support. 

Warm regards, 

Mrs Aimee Stamp 

Headteacher 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


